Chief's Report May 2016
Chief Lamar meet with Cascade Medical Board re A113. Positive feedback.

Subsequently delivered our recommended changes to the A113 program to Aux and community
members. (75 people)

Meet with the engineer who is redesigning the water system in Alpine Acres. Complete upgrade
including additional storage and hydrants.

LDH hose arrived and will be deployed on engines soon. Appliances and adapters are still enroute.
Safety Day is scheduled the 28" of May, bike helmets, car seats, demos, helo, 911, and more...
Executive Director of WFC presentation this evening dinner at 5, class at 6.

Several (8) members attending the WSFFA conference in Wenatchee 3,4,5 June.

Chief Lamar will attend the WFC Conference in Spokane 22-26 May.

Looking into a boundary line adjustment with neighbors at Station 93.

Extensive brake work required on E-92 due to winter road grime. This involved an outside mechanic.
B-94 last of wiring details being worked out.

Wildland refresher is under way.

Presented flowers to the retiring members of the Aux.

20+ personnel assisted with the Bloom Bike Race.

Live fire training held this past weekend 20 members participated.

Smoke detector program | swell underway.

Fire Wise efforts are increasing. FF Moffat will be attending a conference in Chelan and then back to the
National Fire Academy.

2 FF(s) retaking the Haz-Mat Operations Test.

Spoke with Malland and Holliday both are progressing through their academies.



